
September ?2nl, 1967

Dear Mrs Eamelson,

I expect you ixave seen the current number of ’’Bel Taps’* 
Titi^ an excellent review of ’’The Petticoat Rebellion”, anl the 
picture of a women’s suffrage procession on the cover# I Io 
xiope tue boo^ is doing well. Such reviews as I nave seen have 
been rood, and I trust tnis is reflected in tne sales.

Apaxt from Originally thanking for tne gift of tne 
book, T am asnamed txxat X nave delayed so long to tell you 
tnat I much enjoyed reading it, Txxe work in tne Library seems 
to grow and grow, witxx the result tixat many of tne txxings one 
would like to do don’t get done fox' lack of time. I expect 
you have had a lot of letters of appreciation.

Today is actually my last day ne re, as J am at last 
retiring. T snail very mucn miss tne many deligntful contacts 
I mve nad with authors and otner users of tne Library. Tne 
Library, nowever, is being left in good hands, and I ^^ope it 
will flourish more and more as time goes on.

^^i th all good wishes,

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Kamelson
15, Ni e d e r* a Id Ho ad 

London, S,F.26


